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Please advance LD 958. I find it shameful that the four Wabanaki Nations in Maine 
are subject to local eminent domain policy in conflict with the federal policy that 
applies to almost all of the other federally recognized tribes across the US. I'm 
confident that of the state is able to now fully recognize their sovereignty and work 
with them collaboratively in a government-to-government relationship, we'll develop 
better solutions for everybody. Maine is currently behind the rest of the country on 
this. Let's improve.


